KUAZ-FM 89.1
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KUAT-AM 1550

(520) 621-7548
FAX: (520) 621-3360

COMMUNICATIONS GROUP

September 21, 2000

Mr. Bill Nittler
Box 824
Mancos, CO 81328

Dear Mr. Nittler:

I am writing to confirm that you were listening to KUAZ, Tucson (1550 on the AM band) on the morning
of Monday, September 18, 2000.

For your information, I’ve enclosed a news release about the recent change of call sign for that radio
station.

Yours truly,

Edward R. Kuppérstein
Radio Station Manager

THE UNIVERSITY OF ARIZONA .
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